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I have lived with my wife in Nelson Co for 28 years.  Both our daughters graduated from NCHS.  I, however,
graduated from Doss High in Louisville; where we had a student population over 850 students (1981).
I found that many students in one location were difficult to manage and lead..  The staff spent more time in crowd
control instead of education.

I am against the centralized school model being forced upon our community.  It’s clearly dividing the parents vs the
administration.

Phil Heiskell, Bardstown, Ky

Sent from my iPhone

Sent from my iPhone


